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Comments: I am writing to voice my oppostion to Northwest Forest Plan Amendment #64745. Our old growth

forests need to stay protected and kept as crucial habitat for endangered species trying to come back. I live in

rural Oregon on the coast and I love our oceans and forests and the animals that live there. Cutting down these

forests on a massive scale the size and amount this amendment proposes makes no sense. We need our

oldtrees not only for beauty but for soil stability and air quality.  We need to be allies and caretakers of our forests

because we, too, are part of this chain of life. There is no way this plan is good for our planet or my state.

 

Sincerely,

 

Maria Theresa Maggi 


